
Stephen A. Byme 
Senior Vice President, Nuclear Operations 

803.345.4622 

A SCANVA COMPANY April 26, 2002 

Document Control Desk 
U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: VIRGIL C. SUMMER NUCLEAR STATION (VCSNS) 
DOCKET NO. 50/395 
OPERATING LICENSE NO. NPF-12 
WITHDRAWAL OF REQUEST FOR REVISIONS TO PREVIOUSLY 

ACCEPTED DEVIATIONS TO THE CRITERIA WITHIN SECTION IIl.G.2.c 

TO APPENDIX R OF 10CFR50 

REFERENCES: VCSNS to NRC letter requesting revisions to previously accepted 

deviations to the criteria within Section IIl.G.2.c to Appendix R of 

10CFR50, dated March 27, 2001 (RC-01-0053).  

VCSNS to NRC letter requesting revisions to previously accepted 

deviations to the criteria within Section IIl.G.2.c to Appendix R of 

1 OCFR50 (Revision 1) dated January 28, 2002 (RC-02-0017).  

South Carolina Electric & Gas (SCE&G) is withdrawing the request for revisions to a 

previously approved plant licensing basis deviation referenced in the above letters.  

At the request of the NRC, the following information regarding the statement in RC-02

0017, "In addition, 13 of the original revision requests have been removed because 

they meet the original deviation criteria, per the October 18, 2001 telephone 

conversation with the NRC reviewer" is provided. SCE&G understands that the 

teleconference did not indicate NRC approval.  

Should you have any questions, please call Mr. Mel Browne at (803) 345-4141.  

Very truly yours 

Stephen A. Byrne 
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c: N. 0. Lorick 
N. S. Cams 
T. G. Eppink 
R. J. White 
L. A. Reyes 
G. E. Edison 
NRC Resident Inspector 
A. F. Robosky 
W. R. Higgins 
K. M. Sutton 
NSRC 
RTS (0-C-01-1763) 
File (818.07) 
DMS (RC-02-0077)


